
Proposed Changes to IAC Standards for MRI Accreditation Now Open for Public 
Comment - THIS COMMENT PERIOD IS NOW CLOSED 

AUGUST 1, 2013 | Beginning August 1, 2013, the public may visit the IAC website at www.intersocietal.org/iac/comment_period.htm to 
comment on any of the proposed Standards until October 1, 2013. In order to provide comments, the IAC Comment Form must be completed 
and submitted electronically by the provided deadline.

At the close of the comment period, the IAC MRI Board of Directors will review any submitted comments, consider modifications as needed 
and vote for final approval of the Standards. Facilities are notified of changes to the published Standards, and the most current version of the 
Standards can be viewed or printed from the IAC MRI website at www.intersocietal.org/mri/main/mri_standards.htm.


